
Ascension of the Lord                May 28, 2017   
 
    

Mass Intentions 
 

May 29 – June 4, 2017 
Tuesday, May 30 – 7:00 p.m. 
Intention of Andrea and Kornel Szrejber and Family 
on the Loss of their Preborn Son – Jane Richard 
 
Wednesday, May 31 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Larry Wismer – Joan Wismer 
 
Wednesday, May 31 – 9:45 a.m. 
School Mass (May Crowning) 
 
Thursday, June 1 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Nuno Delima – Clare and Ruth Beingessner 
 
Friday, June 2 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Colleen and Elsie Bezruki – Bob Bezruki 
 
Saturday, June 3 – 9:00 a.m. 
 
Saturday, June 3 - 5:00 p.m. 
+Leona Grobe – Peter Grobe 
 
Sunday, June 4 - 10:00 a.m.  
Mass for the People of St. Teresa Parish 
 

Prayer Network:   
For those not on the internet there is an envelope on the 
bulletin board at the main entrance marked ‘PRAYER 
NETWORK’.  Please take a copy of the prayer intentions 
inside this envelope and pray for fellow parishioners. 
 

Hospitals and Privacy Laws: 
Because of privacy laws, hospitals do not notify us when 
parishioners are admitted. If someone in your family is 
admitted to hospital and you want the Parish Office to 
know, please call and tell us. Many hospitals, Catholic or 
not, have a priest assigned to visit the Catholic patients and 
bring them Communion, but the family must tell the 
admittance office of their wish for a clergy visit. 
 

Euchre Results 
Next Euchre Night will be Friday, June 9 in the church 
hall. 
 

Bingo 
Matinee on Saturday, June 10th from  
1:30 – 3:30 p.m. at the Charities Bingo Hall, 510 Krug 
Street, Kitchener.  To assist with this fundraiser for our 
parish, please call the office:  519-743-4525. 

Stewardship Report 
May 14, 2017 
Sunday Envelopes……………….................2,051.00 
Sunday Loose…………………………...........262.21 
World Mission…………………… …………....5.00 
 
Diocese of Hamilton Prayer Calendar 2017 
Monday, May 29 – Rev. Florian Stasinski 
Tuesday, May 30 – Most Rev. Matthew Ustrzycki  
Wednesday, May 31 – Hospitaller Brothers of St. John of 
God 
Thursday, June 1 – Rev. Jim Donohue 
Friday, June 2 – Rev. Bill LaFlamme  
Saturday, June 3 – Rev. Chris Buda  
Sunday, June 4 – Pentecost Sunday  
 
25th Annual St. Teresa School BBQ 
Fundraiser on Thursday, June 8th from 4:30 - 6:30 
p.m.  Games, Plant Sale, Books, Bake Sale, Pie in the 
Face, Raffles, Face Painting and a chance to win a new 
BBQ.  Join us for a fantastic community building event.  
All proceeds will go towards St. Teresa School. 
 

 Save-the-Date -  Parish BBQ  
Mark your calendar Saturday, June 24th following the 
5:00 p.m. Mass.   
 
St. Teresa Church BBQ Meeting 
Join us on Wednesday, May 31st at 7:00 p.m. in the 
parish meeting rooms for a brief planning meeting.  If you 
would like to be on this committee but can’t make the 
meeting, please contact Barbara Daly at:  519-570-2456 
or bmdaly@me.com.  We will be looking for Silent 
Auction items once again. More details about the BBQ 
coming soon.  
 
Prayer Shawls - If you would like a prayer shawl or 
know someone who might like one, please call the Parish 
Office.  All shawls and baby covers are blessed by Father. 
If you would like to knit or crochet a prayer shawl to 
donate to this ministry we have yarn available. Again, 
please call the office at:  519-743-4525. 
 
Spring Cemetery Memorial Mass on Saturday, 
June 3rd at 11:00 a.m., Most Reverend Matthew 
Ustrzycki, Auxiliary Bishop Emeritus of Hamilton, will 
celebrate the Spring Memorial Mass at Marymount 
Cemetery, Guelph. All are welcome to attend. For more 
information, please contact the cemetery office at:  519-
836-8814, or visit our website at:  
www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca. 

 Our Lady of Fatima:  In honour of 100 years 
of Fatima 1917-2017, on Tuesday, June 13th following 
Mass and prayers at 7:00 p.m. there will be roses planted in 
the St. Teresa Church gardens.  If you would like to bring a 
rose and plant it please call Jane at:  519-744-8330 or email: 
archangelssacramentals@kwrtl.ca  
Dolly Sowa will be the caretaker of this special project. 
Sponsored by Archangels Sacramentals. 
 
St. Teresa CWL Bursary 
Attention:  Catholic High School Graduates.  The CWL 
of St. Teresa Church is offering a $200 bursary towards post 
secondary educational pursuits.  The recipient must attend a 
Catholic Secondary school and participate in church and 
school activities, demonstrating Christian values.  
Application forms can be picked up at the St. Teresa Church 
office.  Call 519-743-4525 to make sure someone is there.   
Deadline for applications is Wednesday, May 31, 2017. 
 
Centenary of Fatima - Marian Pilgrimage Days 
Come participate in Marian Pilgrimage days in this the 
centenary year of the Fatima appearances of Our Lady.  
Each month from June to October, we will fulfill the request 
of our Lady of Fatima to join with her in prayer, invoking 
blessings and graces for our families, Church and the world 
by gathering at St. Thomas the Apostle Church in 
Waterdown. The first pilgrimage will be on Saturday, June 
3rd.  In honour of this year's special 100th anniversary, a 
plenary indulgence is available to those who attend and 
perform all the obligations attached to the indulgence.  Each 
day begins with Mass, features a Marian Procession as the 
rosary is prayed, Stations of the Cross, and quiet time in the 
Marian garden.  The program is from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.  Pack 
a lunch.   See bulletin board for dates in June, July, August 
September and October.  For further information, to check 
out the day's programming, visit the website: 
www.stthomaswaterdown.com/pilgrimage/ 
 
St. Boniface Church – Maryhill is in need of an 
organist for the 5:00 p.m. Saturday evening Mass and the 
10:00 a.m. Sunday morning Mass.  If you know of anyone 
please contact Father Ron Voisin at:  519-648-2069.  Thank 
you so much. 
 
St. Agatha School is Closing at the end of June. Come 
join us as we celebrate being the Heart of the Community, 
Success for Each and Everyone and a Place for All.  A BBQ 
will be held at the School on Tuesday, May 30th from 5:30 
- 7:30 p.m.  Please RSVP if attending by calling: 
 519-747-1801. This will be a great opportunity to see the 
school, talk with staff, students and alumni and remember 
all the things that made St. Agatha School great over the last 
145 years. 

St. Teresa of Avila’s 28th Annual Garden Party 
will be held on Friday, June 9th at St. Teresa of Avila 
Church. 19 Flamingo Drive, Elmira.  Enjoy our Community 
BBQ in the hall from 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. with sausage, 
hamburger, hot dogs on a bun, french fries, sauerkraut, fried 
onions including condiments and hot & cold beverages.  
There will also be an Outdoor Snack Booth with chips, soft 
drinks, fresh made popcorn and candy.  Lots of fun for young 
and old - bingo, penny table, silent auction, bouncies, 
tombola, video games, inside and outside activities, play area 
for children 5 and under and much more.  Come and enjoy an 
evening of food and fellowship.  Fun starts at 5:00 p.m. and 
ends with fireworks at 9:30 p.m.  All are welcome! 
 
SYMBOLON – The Catholic Faith Explained 
We may be familiar with different aspects of the Catholic Faith 
… but how does it all fit together?  What difference does it 
make for our lives?  Symbolon: The Catholic Faith Explained 
is a stunning video series that systematically presents the BIG 
picture of the Catholic Faith.  Join the RCIA at St. Anthony 
Daniel Parish to watch the DVD series Symbolon every 
Wednesday at 7:00 p.m. in the PLC.  Come for one episode 
or come for all.  The Part 2 list will be in the bulletin at the end 
of June. 
Episode Listing: PART 1 
May 24:    The Journey of Faith      May 31:  Divine Revelation       
June 7:      The Bible                      June 14:  The Story of Salvation  
June 21:    Who Is Jesus?                June 28:  The Paschal Mystery 
July 5:      The Holy Spirit & the Life of Grace 
July 12:     Why Do I Need the Church? 
July 19:      Mary and the Saints        July 26:  The Last Things   
 
Euthanasia Deception Matinee 
A Euthanasia Deception matinee presentation will be presented 
on Saturday, June 3rd from 2 p.m. – 4 p.m. at the Waterloo 
Knights of Columbus Conference Centre.  Fireside Lounge,  
145 Dearborn Place, Waterloo with Alex Shadenberg 
(Euthanasia Prevention Coalition of Canada) Good Will 
Offering.       For Help and Support on all end of life issues, 
call the confidential euthanasia prevention line 1-855-675-
8749.  Sponsored by KW Right to Life 519-746-5433. 
 
Marriage Tip  
Two powerful indicators of the health of any relationship are 
how those involved communicate and settle conflict.  
Communication works best when people use positive methods: 
state clearly what you want or need, don’t have serious 
discussions when one or both people are angry, express your 
love by telling your husband/wife what you love about them, 
show gratitude on a daily basis and believe you are on the same 
team, so a resolution must work for both. positive out of what 
may seem at first to be a negative. Words can harm or heal, use 
yours carefully and properly and your relationship will 
flourish. 


